
We are holding a statutory pre-application 
consultation event for our proposed Foyers 
Substation Works project. The pre-application 
process is a key first step in the Town and Country 
planning process for this planning application.

About the project 
The project is required to upgrade the two existing transformer 
assets at Foyers Power Station which are coming to the end 
of their operational life and need replacing.

The project will consist of an upgrade and extension of the 
existing transformer compound at Foyers Power Station, 
a replacement underground cable and an extension at 
Foyers Switching Station.

Please note: In April 24, we held a statutory pre-application 
consultation event for this project, however due to a 
change in land take requirements around Foyers Power 
Station, we are now required to re-start this process. 

Foyers Substation Works

Thursday 28 November 2024, 3–7pm 
The Wildside Centre, Whitebridge, IV2 6UN

The event will be held on the 
following date, time and location:

Pre-application consultation event

Tel: +44 7721 462 330

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact our Community Liaison Manager:

Maren Ebeling
10 Henderson Road, 
Inverness, IV1 1SN

Email: maren.ebeling@sse.com

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

To find out more, visit the 
project website by scanning 
the QR code, or use the 
following URL: 
ssen-transmission.co.uk/foyers


